
 
 

FALL 2020 FEE STRUCTURE 
(During Lake Washington School District COVID-19 Remote Learning Days – valid ONLY for sites listed below) 

 

For Fall 2020, we are open to meet the needs of families by offering weekly registration for students in grades K-5 and 

middle school. All youth are welcome to sign-up regardless of particular school enrollment.  

 

Boys & Girls Clubs of King County – East King County Locations: 

 

Frost Elementary, 11801 NE 140th St. Kirkland, WA 98034.     Contact:  rsmith@positiveplace.org 

Kirkland Boys & Girls Club, 10805 124th Ave NE Kirkland, WA 98033.    Contact:  jpalaki@positiveplace.org 

Redmond Elementary, 16800 NE 80th St. Redmond, WA 98052.     Contact:  awalton@positiveplace.org 

Sammamish Boys & Girls Club, 825 228th Ave NE Sammamish, WA 98074.   Contact:  lcalabro@positiveplace.org 

Twain Elementary, 9525 130th Ave NE Kirkland, WA 98033.   Contact:  ngoforth@positiveplace.org 

       

 

Weekly Elementary Rates: 

 

Club Location Time Weekly Rate Cleaning Fee 

Frost Elementary  8:00 am – 6:00 pm $250 $15 

Kirkland Club   8:00 am – 6:00 pm $225 $15 

Redmond Elementary   7:30 am – 6:00 pm $250 $15 

Sammamish Club 8:00 am – 5:30 pm  $250 $15 

Twain Elementary 8:00 am – 6:00 pm $250 $15 

 

Weekly Middle School Rates: 

 

Club Location Time Weekly Rate Cleaning Fee 

Kirkland Club   8:00 am – 6:00 pm $125 $15 

Sammamish Club 8:00 am – 5:30 pm  $125 $15 

 

Daily Rates: 

 A daily rate is available at each location at $60/day for families who are needing limited care.  

IMPORTANT NOTES: 

• Registration is required in advance of each week and is currently live through December 18th (winter break).  

• Payment will be due in full, two-weeks in advance of weekly programs.  

• Cleaning fee will be invoiced to your account after each week.  

• Scholarships are available. Please visit www.positiveplace.org/scholarship-application for more information. 

• Please review our Club Family Handbook and COVID-19 handbook for information regarding our policies, 

procedures and safety measures.  

• Your youth may attend any school district. We follow the LWSD calendar.  

• PLEASE NOTE:  All of information and schedules are subject to change. As we navigate these new circumstances, 

we will adjust as needed based on attendance, safety protocols and guidance we receive from LWSD, public 

health and the Governor.  


